
 

Date: 2022 Sept 30 

Present: Keith Armour, Helen Armour, Caroline Heron, Charlotte Lincoln, Jane Holliday, Mel Perry, 
Judith Foster 

Apologies: none  

Beneath is a summary of the discussion points with agreed actions following meeting:  

1. Important Views:  
1. The group reviewed the draft important views document and approved it for 

submission. 
2. Green Spaces:  

1. Following feedback and need for landowner support it was agreed to remove 
allotments and cricket pitch from the draft document  

2. Whittle Hole site mapping to be revised to more accurately just the limited scope to 
the footbridge 

3. Pond only for Duck end Pond with associated paddock to be removed from the 
scope 

4. The group recognised the positive and constructive engagement of landowners 

5. Next meeting : November 15th, 7:30pm, Crabsgrove, Whitchurch  

 


